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Minutes of January 18, 2022 

 

The Huntington Township Zoning Commission regular scheduled meeting was called to 

order at 7:05 PM with the pledge of allegiance by Secretary Sheila Lanning.  Roll call vote with 

the following present:  Tom Murray, Bob Budi, Lyn Ickes, Rita Rollin, George Webb and Sheila 

Lanning.  Todd Denes was absent. 

 

Secretary Lanning administered the Oath of Office to Lyn Ickes for a term of 1/1/2022 to 

12/31/2026.  Lanning opened the floor to nominations for Chairperson.  Motion by Budi with a 

second by Webb to nominate Lyn Ickes as 2022 Chairperson.  Roll call:  4 yeas, Ickes abstained.  

Motion by Ickes with a second by Budi to nominate Tom Murray as Vice Chairperson.  Roll call:  

4 yeas, Murray abstained.  Lanning turned the meeting over to 2022 Chairperson Ickes. 

 

Motion by Budi with a second by Murray to approve the minutes of November 16, 2021 as 

written.  Roll call: 5 yeas.  

 

Zoning Inspector- Ickes:  Dennis Finkel passed away in December, there is interest in the 

position by Matt Combs.  Lanning:  Combs to attend Township Association Conference next 

week and will talk with Trustees about the position after attending Zoning sessions.  Ickes:  Prior 

to Mr. Finkel’s passing, four violations were drafted for shipping containers within the 

Township.  There is no indication these were mailed to the violators.  Trustees are aware and will 

address with new Zoning Inspector.  Discussion on position and why someone available to check 

on Township conditions, draft permits and file violations is the best fit.   

 

Previous Business – Chairwoman Ickes has not been able to work on zoning for ponds with the 

passing of Mr. Finkel. 

 

New Business – none 

 

Motion by Ickes with a second by Murray to adjourn.    Roll call:  5 yeas, meeting adjourned at 

7:42 P.M.  

 

  

 
Signed Chairman 

 

 

 

Attest, Secretary 

 


